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To: FOIA Delores M. Nelson - From: User -

Sent:  2/4/2011 at 3:07:37 PM | " Pages: 2(mciudmg Cover)
Subject 1  FOIA £-2010-01210

Pama 1 nf 2

Dear Ms. Nelson,

May will mark the one vear anniversary of our FOIA request for all CIA files related to the diversion of weapons
grade uranium from the NUMEC plant in PA to lsrael,

We are finalizing a book project on this subject and would be very gratified if this request lead to document
releases as soon as possible.

Thank youl
Grant F. Smith

Attachment: Original FOIA letter
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Calvert Station info@irmep.org
P.Box 32041 Phone:282-342-7325

Washingten, DG 20007 Faw: 702-318-8009

05/30/2010

Delores M. Nelson

Information and Privacy Coordinator
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

tnstitute for Research: Middle Fastern Polic

Fax: (703) 813-3007
RE: FOIA Reguest
Dear Coordinator,

Under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. subsection 552, | am requesting declassification and
release of all cross referenced CIA files related to uranium diversion from the Nuclear Materials and
Equipment Corporation (NUMECQC) to Israel. This request includes, but is not limited to ClA content very

provided for publication in the now declassified 1878 GAO report titled “Nuclear Diversion in the U.8.7 gﬁ

13 Years of Contradiction and Confusion.” =

sl
We request a waiver of all fees for this fequest as a nonprofit, tax exempt research organization. ’;ﬁ
Disclosure of the requested information to IRmep is in the public interest because it is likely to =

contribute significantly to public understanding of the operations or activities of the government and is
not primarily in our commercial interest.

If you have any questions about handling this request, please call me at 202-342-7325.

Sincerely,

(b)(6)

Grant F. Smith
Director of Research

Ce: Cover “Nuclear Diversion in the U.8.7 13 Years of Contradiction and Confusion.”
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